
 

 

Friday 23rd March 2018 

Dear friends and colleagues 

The vision of Healthwatch City of London is to shape the best quality health and 
social care now, and in the future, for all in the City of London.  

We have made good progress over recent years and this would not have been 
possible without the invaluable expertise, experience and input of staff, volunteers 
and board colleagues.  

We would like to thank all for their tremendous contributions. 

As Healthwatch City of London progresses to the next stage of its development, 
some board members have taken the opportunity to review their ongoing 
commitments and involvement in voluntary activities and have decided that it is the 
right time to step down from the 31st of March 2018 and to allow others the 
opportunity to contribute to the very important work done by Healthwatch. 
 
The Board members below will, therefore, not be seeking a role in the new structures 
that will undoubtedly be put in place by Healthwatch Hackney for the future. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank past and present members of staff for 
their hard work, dedication and professionalism, and all volunteers for their 
enthusiasm and valued contributions, and to wish you all well for the future. 

 
Dr Prakash Kakoty MBE 
David Simpson 
Elizabeth Sparrow 
Glyn Kyle MBE, Chair 

 


